
CIRCULAR  

for the parents interested for new admission from KG II to Class IX, 

 

Greetings to you from Greenherald International School administration. 

 

Due to current Corona virus pandemics, since we can’t conduct our usual admission procedures of face 

to face viva and placement test for a proper  assessment like usual time,  we the school management 

have decided not to consider any new admissions for those above mentioned classes  for the next 

academic session 2020-2021. 

Furthermore we believe that, separating the children from their current peer groups to a complete 

unknown enviroment  might stimulate further their mental stress and challenge, when our children are 

already experiencing an unusual stressful times due to current pandemic situation.  

We appreciate your trust in our education system.  

Nevertheless,  when things become normal we will once again welcome you to come to us with your 

dear children. 

 

Blessings for you and for your families.  Keep up your courage and faith in the SUPREME power of the 

Almighty. 

 

With kindest regards, 

 

Principal  

SFXGHIS 


